Kubeczko, Dave

From: Kubeczko, Dave

Sent: Thursday, March 18, 2010 3:55 PM

To: Kubeczko, Dave

Subject: FW: Laramie Energy Activities in West Mamm

Attachments: Concurrence for LARAMIE ENERGY Il Standard Wildlife BMP for West Mamm Elk Prod.pdf
Scan No 2032973 SURFACE OWNER WILDLIFE BMP CONSENT CORRESPONDENCE 2A#2094446

From: Wayne Bankert [mailto:wbankert@Laramie-Energy.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 18, 2010 3:15 PM

To: Kubeczko, Dave

Subject: RE: Laramie Energy Activities in West Mamm

Dave,
Attached is the original and scanned signature page for the Landowner Concurrence for LEII’'s West Mamm Locations.
Thanks

Wayne P. Bankert

Senior Regulatory & Environmental Coordinator
Laramie Energy Il, LLC

601 28 1/4 Rd. Suite D

Grand Junction, CO 81506

0: 970-683-5419

C: 970-985-5383

F: 970-683-5594
wbankert@]laramie-energy.com

From: Kubeczko, Dave [mailto:Dave.Kubeczko@state.co.us]
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2010 3:54 PM

To: Wayne Bankert

Subject: RE: Laramie Energy Activities in West Mamm

Thanks, just made my job easier.

David A. Kubeczko, PG
Oil and Gas Location Assessment Specialist

Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
Northwest Area Office

707 Wapiti Court, Suite 204

Rifle, CO 81650

Phone: (970) 625-2497x5

FAX: (970) 625-5682

Cell: (970) 309-2514
dave.kubeczko@state.co.us
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b% Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

From: Wayne Bankert [mailto:wbankert@Laramie-Energy.com]
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2010 3:56 PM

To: Kubeczko, Dave

Subject: FW: Laramie Energy Activities in West Mamm

FYI

From: Lindsey & Mike [mailto:lindseyj@sopris.net]
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2010 3:51 PM

To: Wayne Bankert

Subject: Re: Laramie Energy Activities in West Mamm

Wayne,
Lindsey and | will sign the BMP's and put them in the mail.

Regards,
Mike Johnson

————— Original Message -----

From: Wayne Bankert

To: lindseyj@sopris.net

Sent: Monday, March 15, 2010 1:33 PM

Subject: Laramie Energy Activities in West Mamm

Good Afternoon Mr. and Mrs. Johnson,

As part of Laramie’s ongoing activity on your property in West Mamm we are in the process of getting approval from
the State for the 5 surface locations we agreed upon last fall.

Part of the new COGCC rules require landowner concurrence in regards to wildlife Best Management Practices on
private lands. In order for the COGCC to approve the locations,

It will need a signed concurrence from you agreeing to the proposed Best Management Practices Laramie intends to
implement on your property.

Attached for your review is the BMP’s Laramie proposes on your property. Most if not all of it is standard operating
practices to reduce the impact to the wildlife Laramie implements in all of

its operations. If you would, please review, and if you find it acceptable, please sign page 3 of the document and E-mail
or mail back to me at the below address.

Thank you for your time in this matter.

Wayne P. Bankert

Senior Regulatory & Environmental Coordinator
Laramie Energy Il, LLC

601 28 1/4 Rd. Suite D

Grand Junction, CO 81506

0: 970-683-5419



C: 970-985-5383
F: 970-683-5594
whbankert@laramie-energy.com




